
January
Fourteenth

1922.

Alfred (Jordon 2aq., 
68 Hillcrest Avenue, 
'ontreal ’Vest.

Dear ’fr. Grordon:-

I thank you very much for your letter 
of January 9th, and for the rrolune ’’The Ao uisitiva 3o îiety '. 
I have not yet had time to read it, er i- I eryoy iVas 
mush aa I c id the ’’Cage for Cnoitalisation' I shall Una i • 
v.ry ood reading indeed.

I shell be glad to see you any time 
that it Is convenient for you to call.

The comments yon have made on the ray 
in .rhich things are some times tau ht are int-cres'.inf n< 
ao doubt perfectly true. Certainl* , it is r et resenteo. 
bee au ae I knot/ it is your de ire to help rather tsan vO 
-hinder.

7ith all rood v/lshes, and hop in thi-t
I may see you soon, I ar..

Tver youra faithfully.


